

P.O. Box 423, Paris Main Stn. Paris ON, N3L 1K0 Canada RECEIVED

APR 13 2021

COUNTY OF BRANT corporate Services Department Burford Office

County of Brant, 26 Park Avenue, P.O. Box 249, Burford, ON, NOE 1A0

Office of the Mayor,

Dear Mr. Bailey,

Thank you for your positive consideration of our Emergency Grant Application. Members of the Brant Pedalers and Paddlers are very pleased to receive funds through the program for a second time as they will again help offset the effect of the pandemic on our financial situation and allow us to continue to operate and grow as a community resource in partnership with the Brant County Recreation Department.

Let's hope the pandemic is under control by next year and we are all able to enjoy normal life once again.

You're always welcome to come join us on some of our outdoor activities!

Sincerely

Mr. Gregory Tanner, Chairperson

Brant Pedalers and Paddlers